
m m p ~ . Michigan Mobile PET lmoglng 

March 25, 2013 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region Ill, Office of Materials Licensing 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

RE: Amendment to NRC License 21-32763-01 
Michigan Mobile PET Imaging 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The purpose of this letter is to amend our current NRC license to reflect the 
change in mailing address. Please send all future correspondence to the 
following address: 

729 W. Ann Arbor Trail 
Suite 3 
Plymouth, Ml 48170 

We appreciate your assistance with this amendment. If you have any questions 
or require additional information, please contact me at 734-662-3197 or by email 
at jbotti@mpcphysics.com. 

Respectfully Yours, 

James M. Botti, MS 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Board Certified, ABR, ABMP 
Radiological Physicist 
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